It is nice to see that this year’s events are almost filled in. That makes for a
straightforward board meeting. Mostly just updating on some minor details on some of those
dates. Make sure you check the page 4 for the next event. Note: some events are now happening
on Saturdays. This is due to some venues not being open on Sunday or another roadblock.

With Chuck Facklam at the helm of our Car Show things are rolling along nicely. We
still would like a few more volunteers if you can lend a hand on June 8. Contact Chuck or Barb
Noonan (for judging) if you can help out. If you have never judged before, don’t be afraid to try
it. There will be a judging class the day before. It just takes a small amount of time and really
helps out your club. Additionally, a new class has been added. See Barb’s article below for
more info.

On a sad note, we received a call from Don Butlak’s girlfriend Isabel informing us of his
passing, I will always remember him as having a smile and a funny story to tell.

Now it’s time to get those old buggies out from their winter slumber and give them some
exercise. Hope to see you at the Rustbuster






